From: Frost Roye

Sent: 13 January 2021 10:55
To: Planning
Subject: Tree pruning 40 NW6 45l

Dear tree planning

Further to my correspondence with Tom Little, I would like to request permission to prune the trees
(photos attached) the one at the tront of the property and one at the rear, we would like to prune them
back as in previous applications. Please advise if this is ok.

I looked forward to hearing from you soon

Eddie Frost



